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Thomas’s Academy places the safeguarding of children’s welfare as our very highest priority. If you have any 
concerns about a child’s safety or welfare, inside or outside school, please contact one of our  

Designated Safeguarding Leads or call us on the number above. 
 

 

    

20 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Change of INSET date  

This letter is to inform you of change of INSET date. 

The INSET day on 1st June 2020 WILL NOW BE on 20th April 2020.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miles Chester 

Head Master 
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